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David Eide

From: Stronger Sober House <strongersoberhouse@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 8:05 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_DSI-ZoningReview
Subject: Fw: 519 Farrington Letter of Support

 
 
Chad Unger & Chum Struve | Owners 
651-243-2343 
519 N Farrington St, St Paul, MN 55103 
712 Delaware Ave, St Paul, MN 55107 
60 Magnolia Ave W, St Paul, MN 55117 
269 Harrison Ave, St Paul, MN 55102 
www.strongersoberhouse.com 
strongersoberhouse@gmail.com 

From: David Smith <cleandavid.smith9@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 10:18 AM 
To: strongersoberhouse@gmail.com <strongersoberhouse@gmail.com> 
Subject:  
  
My name is David Smith I Live at stronger sober house and this house saved my life it is a clean safe 
place that has given me a real chance at sobriety i truly believe without it I would not have gotten as far as 
I have I now have full time employment and truly turned my life around thanks to the management and 
this house  



1

David Eide

From: ianpsimpson88@gmail.com
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 8:45 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_DSI-ZoningReview
Cc: strongersoberhouse@gmail.com
Subject: Letter of Support for 519 Farrington 

[You don't oŌen get email from ianpsimpson88@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Ian Simpson and I have been a resident of Stronger Sober Homes for just over a year. They have provided me 
with a welcoming, quiet and clean place to live while I have been in recovery. In the past year I have achieved long term 
sobriety, stable employment amongst many other personal and professional goals; in part thanks to having stable 
housing. I would like to conƟnue to have stable housing under the city’s supporƟve housing rules. Thank you for taking 
the Ɵme to consider my thoughts and the thoughts of many others who have had success because of Stronger Sober 
Living. 
 
Best regards, 
Ian Simpson 
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David Eide

From: +1 651-222-1071 <noreply@skype.voicemail.microsoft.com>
Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 8:46 AM
To: David Eide
Subject: Voice Mail (47 seconds)
Attachments: audio.mp3

Hi, my name is Inez Dawson at 295 Sherburne and I'm calling regarding the property at 519 Farrington. I cannot 
make it to that meeting on Monday, but I do not believe that they should put a sober house there. They're always 
putting things in the area here and no one watches them and there's a lot of kids in this area. And that's just my 
opinion. I do not feel that should be sober home. If you have questions, my number is 651-222-1071. Thank you. 

You received a voice mail from +1 651-222-1071. 

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not clear enough to 
transcribe. 
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